NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL

OF THE CITY OF ROCKLIN ON SEPTEMBER 12, 2017

Notice is hereby given that the Rocklin City Council will hold a public hearing to consider
adoption of an Urgency Interim Ordinance to extend the interim moratorium put in place
by Urgency Interim Ordinance No. 1079 prohibiting all commercial marijuana land uses
(as such term is defined in the urgency interim ordinance) in all zoning districts and
lands within the City of Rocklin. The proposed new Urgency Interim Ordinance would
extend the interim moratorium for a period of 10 months and 15 days from the date of
adoption. The public hearing will take place on Tuesday, September 12, 2017, at the
hour of 6:00 PM, or soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the City Council
Chambers at Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California 95677.

Copies of the complete text of the proposed Urgency Interim Ordinance to extend the
interim moratorium put in place by Urgency Interim Ordinance No 1079, the ten-day
report required by Government Code Section 65858, and the staff report are available
for public inspection in the office of the City Clerk, Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road,
Rocklin, California 95677.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you require special assistance
to participate in this public hearing, please contact the City Clerk at (916) 625-5560.
Notification at least 72 hours prior to the scheduled hearing will enable the City to make
reasonable arrangements to facilitate participation.

Pursuant to Government Code Section 65009(b), if this matter is subsequently
challenged in court, the challenge may be limited to only those issues raised at the
public hearing described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to the City
of Rocklin, or prior to, the public hearing.

For further details on this proposal, please contact Steven Rudolph, City Attorney, at
(916) 625-5560 or Steven.Rudolph@rocklin.ca.us. Any person interested in the above
proceedings may appear at the time and place indicated above to testify in support of,
or in opposition to, the item(s) indicated in this notice.

Dated this 15" day of August, 2017.

Barbara Ivanusich,
City Clerk
City of Rocklin
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